
Information for Toll Integrator RFP Proposers 

 

The Joint Board is extending the due date for proposals on the Roadside/Back Office tolling 

component of the Toll System Integrator RFP to July 1st, 2013.  In addition to this two week 

extension, the Joint Board has posted responses to all industry questions received to date as 

well as the second addendum to the RFP.  Information not contained in the second addendum 

will be included in a third addendum to be posted as soon as practicable.  The Joint Board 

appreciates your patience and encourages proposers to continue to engage Ryan Griffith to 

address remaining questions.  


